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Please support the permanent moratorium on hog farms in the Buffalo River Watershed. Karst soil is
porous & along with caves & streams presents too great a danger of contamination from feed &
waste.Thank you for helping keep the environment in our Natural State pristine & this national treasure
pristine & safe.
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